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Greetings Spartan Parents and Families, 
 
As we approach the much-anticipated graduation ceremony, we would like to share some 
important guidelines to ensure the event runs smoothly and safely for everyone involved. 
Graduation Ceremony Guidelines: 
 
 Handicap Parking: Handicap parking will be available behind the bleachers for vehicles 
that are displaying a current handicap placard or license plate. Patrons entering for 
graduation will be able to access this parking lot entering north on Arizola Rd. 
 
Keep Aisles Clear: To maintain a safe and orderly environment, please keep all aisles clear 
during the ceremony. This allows graduates to process in and out of the venue without 
obstruction and ensures that emergency exits always remain accessible. 
 
Remain Seated: We kindly ask that all guests remain seated throughout the duration of the 
ceremony. Standing in the aisles or in front of others can block the view for those behind 
you. We understand the excitement of seeing your graduate cross the stage but remaining 
seated helps everyone enjoys the event equally. 
 
 These guidelines are in place to help create a respectful and enjoyable atmosphere for all 
graduates and their loved ones. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and essential in 
making this a memorable event for everyone. 
 
 Also, parents, families, and friends WILL NOT be allowed onto the field to see 
graduates until after the conclusion of the firework show. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to celebrating this special 
milestone with you. 
 
Mr. Vance L. Danzy 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


